
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th November 2024 

 

 

Odd Socks Day is a fun and light-hearted event that encourages people 

to embrace individuality and celebrate differences. On this day, we are 

encouraged to wear mismatched socks as a symbol of our uniqueness 

and to promote acceptance of diversity. Odd Socks Day is a fantastic 

opportunity to raise awareness about important social issues, 

including bullying and prejudice. 

It’s an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and 

celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique! 

There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or to buy expensive 
costumes.  All you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to your 
school. 

 


